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Remembering Kay Baker

We are sad to announce the passing of 40+ year member Kay Baker. When she and Rich joined our 
group in 1977, Kay became one of our main and early callers continuing until recently when her illness 
stopped her. We enjoyed her wry humor that came with her calling. Kay took on many jobs for GCD 
beyond calling: Ball chair, caller coordinator, Twelfth night organizer and caller (30+) years, Heritage 
Dance festival session leader, and the Performance teams.

Kay shared her love of quilting by assisting in the making of over 35 quilts for the group. Kay and Rich 
both truly enjoyed Pinewoods Camp English and English American dancing weeks for many, many 
years. Kay gave her heart to this dance group helping it become the lively group it is today. We will miss 
her.


